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MOTION  
The Curriculum Committee moves to eliminate the Management and Business-Political Science 
interdepartmental major. 

Rationale: The Management and Business and Political Science Departments petitioned the 
Curriculum Committee to terminate the MB-PL interdepartmental major.  Both departments 
believe that students interested in the two departments would be better advised to double 
major.  Neither department believes that the interdepartmental major is equivalent to majoring in 
either (or both) subjects; indeed, the interdepartmental major exceeds minoring in each 
department by only one course each.  There has also not been a great amount of student interest 
in the MB-PL major - only nine students graduated with the interdepartmental major since 
2007.  The five students currently enrolled in the interdepartmental major will be allowed to 
graduate before its elimination. No resources are specifically allocated to the interdepartmental 
majors. 

 


